
PTA meeting – 21st June 2024 

 

Updates from last meeting minutes: 

We have bookings from 2 external vendors and 3 pupils selling homemade items for the 

Fayre. Stall fees have been waived for pupils as a one off. 

We have had lots of donations for the tombola. These will be sorted and labelled today. 

Current affairs: 

Time was spent preparing lists of stalls for school staff and volunteers to sign up to 

for the Summer Fayre, locating and checking stall and game equipment from storage 

and writing lists of things that still need to be purchased, such as prizes for the games. 

Date of next meeting: 17th October 2024 


